
 

What every parent and 
grandparent needs 

to know! 
Looks can be deceiving…. 

At first glance, it appears to be the bedroom 
of an average teenager. However, amidst 
the clutter and clothing scattered on the 
floor, school supplies on the desk and 

personal care products on the vanity, there 
are more than 150 items that can be clues 

that a young person may be involved in 
risky, dangerous and even illegal activities. 

 

“Hidden in Plain Sight” 
An Awareness Program for Parents and Adults 

 

Wednesday, November 30, 2016 
Hackettstown Medical Center 

651 Willow Grove Street, Hackettstown, NJ 
Gene C. Milton Conference Room 

(Please enter via the rear West Wing Entrance) 

 

Doors open at 6:30 pm, presentation begins at 7:00 pm 
The exhibit is open to adults only 

 

The audience is encouraged to explore and interact with items in the display which may be indicative that a 
teenager is involved in substance abuse, underage drinking and other risky behaviors. Participants will be 

enlightened, educated and astonished. Local law enforcement, individuals in recovery, parents and prevention 
specialists will be available for open discussion. 

 

 

To register, contact Mary Jo Harris at mharris@fgcwc.org or call 908-223-1985, Ext. 304 

Panelists will include:  NJ Drug Enforcement Agency, a parent, 
Hackettstown Medical Center Emergency Department, Hackettstown Police 
Department, Hackettstown Addiction and Counseling Center Counselor, the 

Warren County Coalition for Healthy and Safe Communities 

mailto:mharris@fgcwc.org

